
 

Rescheduled Water Safety Week at 

Monash SDS 

Monday 2nd August to Friday 6th August 

2021  

After having to postpone Water Safety Week over lockdown, we are very excited 

to dedicate a week of our swimming program to water safety and water 

awareness activities. As mentioned beforehand, we will be introducing reach 

and rescue activities, treading water with clothes on, falling in the deep water 

and returning to the wall and other related activities.  

We will send out a list of items required closer to the time however I just wanted 

to provide a new date for our special program. 

With public pools now open and holidays fast approaching, enjoy time in the 

water with you child and please remember to always actively supervise your 

child in and around water.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact Kirsten Arvidson (Swimming Teacher). 

 


